# AVIATION NEWS NOVEMBER 2019

#### **Student Services**

Happy Holidays! We understand that many of you are far from home and may not be able to make it home for the holidays. If you would like a family to spend this Thanksgiving or Christmas with, please let Katy Bowen know and she'll make sure you have a member of your aviation family to visit! She can be reached at 435-865-8731 or katybowen@suu.edu.









#### **Event Coordinator**

I want to thank all of our employees for your efforts and support I received with our Fall'19 Aviation Career Fair. It was a successful event with 29 occupied tables ranging from hiring companies to aviation resources. I appreciate all our instructors and students who had a chance to attend. I hope you all had a great experience making career connections and had a chance to meet our Guest of Honor Chuck Aaron. Every event is another chance to do better, thank you all for your feedback. I will take your thoughts and make improvements to our future events. And a big thank you to our attending companies, aviation resources, and last but certainly not least, Chuck Aaron for sharing his time with SUU Aviation!

Thank you! Erin Paul - Aviation Events Coordinator

# **Employee Info**

Welcome to the team: Caden Bringhurst-FW Alan Arata-Maintenance Amelia Willden

We're sad to see you go:

Lonia Thomson Jaden Racker Sean Kay Steve Vargas Tommy Nguyen

# **Marketing Team**

#### PAST:

SUU Aviation Career Fair APEX Chuck Aaron

#### **COMING UP:**

SUU Holiday -

Thanksgiving Break: Nov 28-29 Hangar Closed

@suuaviation





SUU Aviatior







# C.O. PILOT

Join us for the student meeting on December 3rd at 7:30 p.m. in Ed104 on campus!

This month we will be **BOWLING** on December 7th at 3 p.m. at the Cedar Bowling Center! Come on down and have a great time with your peers!



# **Academic Advising**

I've added walk-in times to my schedule.

Thursdays from 8 AM - 9:30 AM for 5-10 minute sessions.

### **Maintenance Team**

Hello all,
Welcome to the colder
weather! Aircraft perform
better when it's cool, just don't
forget to dress for it! Take care
of yourself and our equipment.
Fun fact: when checking your
magnetos there should be an
rpm drop when switching from
both to 1 mag.